
Week of 1st June 2020 

Dear Class 3, 

Hello! Hope you’ve all had a good week! I haven’t been quite as busy this 
past week because Mrs Cameron is now back in school more, but I’ve still 
managed to do a few things with her! She has been telling me about some 
of the lovely post and emails she has received from some of you recently. 
She also mentioned how great it’s been to see more of you in person, either 
as key worker children in Class 3, or when you have been picking up your 
brothers or sisters from school. Mrs Cameron, Mrs Rees and Mrs Fox all 
hope we get to all be together again soon. Take care and big monster hugs!  

 

 

 

 

  

Happy Birthday to Nana Canada!  

As she couldn’t be here in person to 
celebrate, we helped her celebrate 

over FaceTime. 

Practising social distancing. 
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Reading, reading and more 
reading! 

Helping to make homemade fish and chips. 



Week of 1st June 2020 

 

 

 

 

  

Mrs Cameron’s friend has organised a zoo/safari animal trail around 
the NR3 neighbourhood. All we had to do was draw animals and hang 
them up in the front window, or make a display for the front window! 
Here are some pictures of what I helped Mrs Cameron with and of 

some of the displays we saw on a very short and very rainy walk! 
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